Camellia Club Teams Up With Burgwin-Wright
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The following article appeared in the Wilmington Star News in advance of a successful program
by the Tidewater Camellia Club at the Burgwin-Wright House.

Camellia Club sets presentation for Oct. 28

The leaders of the historic Tidewater Camellia Club have prepared a special presentation about
camellias inspired by the beautiful old varieties grown in the garden at the Burgwin-Wright
Museum House and other historic houses in downtown Wilmington. Four of the club leaders will
be the presenters on Wednesday, Oct. 28. Other members will be on hand to answer questions
and to explain educational posters...
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